
Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

KUDOS TO OUR STUDENTS, 

TEACHERS AND STAFF 

 

We are proud to share that our students 

earned a day off from school this past 

Monday!! We had 100% participation 

from all students, faculty and staff in the recent 

Catholic School Marathon, earning us a ‘Bishop’s 

Day off’.  
 

We raised over $1,200.00 for the Golisano’s  

Children Hospital!!!! Two of our students, Emmani 

Godwill and Andy Thawtheet will be presenting the 

check to the hospital next week!! 
 

‘We do good things’!!! Congrats and thank you to 

all that donated and participated!!! 

Great team work!!!! 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GRADUATES 

 

Our Parish School will hold both its 6th Grade Graduation 

and Kindergarten Graduation this week. 

We will miss our wonderful 6th graders, they are very 

special students who we know will always be the  

wonderful kids they are. ‘You will do great things we 

know…but most importantly… continue to be the kind, 

loving people that you are!! We are so proud of you’!!! 

Here is a list of the students and where they will be  

attending in the fall.  

Azia Cole is still undecided Jibek Roun, Bishop Ludden 

Bol Garang, Bishop Grimes Su San, CBA 

Min Kyaw, Bishop Grimes Jamar Smith, Bishop Grimes 

Sae Meh, CBA  Khatreeya Thawtheet, CBA 

Amok Mo, Bishop Grimes Andy Truong, CBA 

Leona Nguyen, CBA 

Wedlene (Lilly) Norcilus, Bishop Grimes 

 

AND TO THEIR INCREDIBLE TEACHER MRS 

DANIELLE TOSCANO…YOU ARE TAKING A 

PART OF OUR HEARTS WITH YOU AND  

LEAVING A PART OF YOURS WITH US…WE 

LOVE YOU ALL!!!! GOD BLESS ALWAYS!!! 
 

AND….. 
 

TO OUR KINDERGARTEN GRADUATES …You 

have come so far this year!! We look forward to seeing 

you in the fall and hearing all your summer time stories!! 

Be safe … can’t wait to share your journey through CAP 

with you!!!  

Adili Akonkwa 

Jay-Sean Campbell 

Lydia Joe 

Joseph Khual 

Kalep Ropuia 

Jacori Smith 

Simon Thawtheet 

Tasher Joe  

And of course…their sweet wonderful teacher 

Ms. Sarah Papini!!  

 

Enjoy your summer and God Bless!!! 

 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Alexander “Alex” Dwyer, who 

will graduate from Cicero-North Syracuse High 

School on June 25th. Alex, your parish family  

congratulates you on a job well done!! 

Also, congratulations to Rosalie Smithers, who  

graduated from CBA on June 6th. She will be  

attending American University in Washington DC. 

Good luck to all the graduates!! 

 
 

 

 

 

We would like to wish a very Happy Birthday to  

Rosalie Trinca, whose birthday is Tuesday, June 

29th!! She will be 90 years young.  If you see 

Rosalie wish her a Happy Birthday. Best wishes 

from you fellow parishioners!!!  

 A Father’s Day Blessing 
 

Blessed is the Father who lets the Lord 

be his guiding hand, whose faith brings 

his family courage, whose wisdom comes 

from God, and whose children still stand 

and honor him. 
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This Week’s Sanctuary Lamps Are Burning 
In Loving Memory Of 

Sam Ferranti 
Requested By 

Family 

 
 
 
 
 

Bread and Wine 

For Masses Celebrated During The Week 

In Loving Memory Of 

Jeffrey Canino, Anniversary 

Requested By  

Mom and Family 

This Week  We Remember...  
 

Monday: June 21 
9:00 am  

For the Parishioners of Our Lady of Pompei / St. Peter   
 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Tuesday: June 22 
9:00 am   

William M. Merriett/Paul 
 

12:00pm  

Peg Moss/Jane Kwasigroch 

Michael Lyons/Jane Kwasigroch 
 

Wednesday: June 23 
9:00 am  

John DeFio/Esther and Henry Pagano 
 

 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Thursday: June 24 

 The Nativity of St. John the Baptist 
9:00 am  

Nick Kleist/Annette DelGiorno 
 

 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Friday: June 25 
9:00 am   

Frank and Nancy Fugale/Steve and Beth 

Phil and Chris Donoghue/Steve and Beth 
 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Saturday: June 26 
4:00 pm  

Joan Rey/Cousins, Patty Marco, Annette and Dick Lambert 

Christina Carapella (B) & Maria Laura Pallotta (B)/Anna 

Patricia Panto and Frances Saia (B)/Maryann and Alana 

Erik Heisler/Sandy, Dan and Danny 

Jeffrey Canino, Ann/Mom and Family 

Benny and Terry Cimino/Son, Joseph 

Attilio and Betsy Smpaolesi/Bertha and Family 

Joseph, Mary and Angelo Canino/Bertha and Family 
 

5:30 pm at St. John’s/Holy Trinity 

Antonio and David McLaughlin/Uncle Rocco and Aunt 

     Virginia Cannata 

Rick Sardo/Mom, Lisa and Mike 

Rosemary Connors/Mike Morga 

Rose Geremia/Anne Marinelli 

 

Continued 

Sunday: June 27 

 Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
7:30 am 

Eleanor Zaccaria/Cousins, Frances Borreggine and 

     Anne Selicato 

Anna & Sam Matrone/Daughter Anita Parks 

The Donato Family/Laura 

Pietro D’Amato/M/M Frank Primerano 

Michael Iacampo/Wife, Edda 
 

9:00 am at St. John’s/Holy Trinity 

Maria Victoria Rosano/M/M Antonio Rosano 

Don Jaquin/Norm and Pat Jaquin 

Cindy Caruso/Lil and Bob Greenwood 
 

11:30 am 

Jenny Ciferni/Kathy and Jim Aiello 

Angelo Mancini/John Piraino 

Alessandro and Ada Sisera/Sister-in-law, Gilda 

Pietro D’Amato/Teresa Pallotta 

Mary and Anthony Catalino/Family 

Nancy and Frank Fugale/Steve and Beth 

Phil and Chris Donoghue/Steve and Beth 

Phil and Sharon Catalino/Pam and Gary 

Clara Centore/John Sunser 

Josie Torillo, W. Ann/Husband, Ralph 

Marian H. Castlin/Debra Wade and Anthony Merluzzi 
 

5:00 pm 

Mary Anne Scarfino/Al and Janet Petragnani 

Kent Johnson/Rosalie and Family   
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Syracuse Parks & Rec Blood Drive 

At the Magnarelli Community Center Gym 

2308 Grant Blvd. 

Thursday, June 24th from  

11:00 am to 3:00 pm 

Please make your donation appointment by phone 

at 800-733-2767 or online redcrossblood.org. 

All presenting blood donors this June will receive 

a voucher redeemable for one prepackaged pint of 

ice cream/gelato at any Stewart’s Shops. For more 

information/locations, visit 

www.StewartsShops.com. 

SACRIFICIAL GIVING 

Please contact Fr. Dan if you have any questions 

about our parish finances. 

 

OLP/St. Peter Collection: 

June 13, 2021  $6,406.00 
 

SJ/HT Collection:   
June 13, 2021  $3,481.00 

Padre Pio 
 

 

Devotional Candle Burning  For 

Richard A. Tortora, Sr.  

Requested By 

Rita, Doug and Jeff Fox 

Results: OLP/St. Peter Golf League 6/8 
 

Low Gross  A-Flight, Kyle Durand 39 

Low Gross B-Flight, Steve Shoen 41 

Closest to the Pin #9– A Flight, Ed Calkins 

   B. Flight, Steve Shoen 

Cart Winners A-Flight, Kyle Durand 

  B-Flight, Steve Shoen 

 FAMILY PERSPECTIVE 

(from the Office of Family Life Education) 

 

     It is interesting we call the first person of the 

Trinity, Father. Our dads help us understand God 

as Father in the way they love, protect, teach,  

discipline and spend time with us. What an  

awesome responsibility, to be the window through 

which children view God.. 

Let us Pray As One Family 
 

 Please remember in your prayers the sick 

of our parish and all those in hospitals, 

nursing homes and the home bound.        
 

Christopher Aldrich, Vincent Aldridge, Larry  

Argiro, Shawn Babcock, Nancy Bailey, Arthur 

Bertolo, Margaret Brigandi,  Lena Campanino,  

Rosaria Campolo, Robert Capria, Rosemarie Ca-

priotti, Cheryl Cacchione, Grayce Costantini, 

Catherine Cushman, Linda Deapo, Joni Uva  

DelGiorno, Gen DiMento, Ginny and Erin  

Donovan, Aaron Doty, Mary Ann Felicia, Marilyn 

Ferretti, Beverly Frey, Frank Gabriell, Ellen  

Gangemi, Gladys Graham, Robert Greenwood, 

Joseph Guinto, Jeanne Hammond, Josephine  

Indelicato, Mary Isgar, Dory Jones, Shirley Kerr, 

Jane Kwasigroch, Rosemary Lane, Kay Leder-

mann, Jackie Limeri, Maria Luisi, Diane Mackey, 

Norm MacKenzie, Madge Maffei, Gino Manzi, 

Peggy Miccinelli, Annette Montgomery, Jean  

Padden, The Pavia Children, Cathy Galutz Sacco, 

Faith Setzer, Marion Sherwood, Timothy K. Sup-

pes, Carmen Surace, Barbara Traino, Patrick Vas-

sallo, Maryann Vigliotti, Shelly Visco and Mat-

thew Watkins. 

BEREAVEMENT 
 

Please remember in your prayers, Louis  

Pennacchia, whose funeral Mass was this 

week. Our deepest sympathy to his family.  

Eternal rest grant unto him O Lord, and 

let perpetual light shine upon him. May he rest in 

peace. 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

Weekend of  June 26-27 
 

4:00 pm OLP/St. P. S. Laurenti 

5:30 pm St.J/HT A. Marchbanks 

7:30 am  OLP/St.P. J. Nicoletti 

9:00 am St.J/HT L. Primerano 

11:30 am OLP/St. G. Lostumbo 

5:00 pm OLP/St.P Fr. Caruso 
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Monday, June 21st there will be a Northside 

Neighborhood Meeting at 7:00 pm in the CAP   

cafeteria.  

REMINDER:   

Confessions will take place each Wednesday in 

Church from 4:00-5:00 pm.    

St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity will have  

confessions on Thursdays from 4:00-5:00 pm. 

Vocations 
 

     “Why are you terrified? Do you not yet have 

faith?” Christ the Lord is constantly calling men to 

serve him and the church by becoming priests. If 

Christ is calling you, have faith and do not be  

terrified!!  Call Fr. Jason Hage, 315-470-1468 or 

write: vocations@syrdio.org. 

PRAY FOR OUR GRADUATES 

 

GO NOW, GRADUATES, with the gift of faith, 

That you might see God’s hand in all that you do. 
 

GO NOW WITH the gift of hope, 

That you might know God’s guidance, 

That will keep you safe. 
 

GO NOW WITH the gift of love, 

That you may offer love and care to those you meet. 
 

GO NOW WITH the gift of knowledge, 

Remembering all that you have learned. 

With God’s help, live it! 
 

GO NOW GRADUATES 

With these words of Jesus in your hearts: 

“I will not leave you alone; 

I am with you always.” 
 

Adapted from a prayer by Gwen Costello 

Join Bishop Lucia and the priests and seminarians 

of the Diocese of Syracuse for MEN IN BLACK 

SOFTBALL GAME, Sunday, July 25th, 5:30 pm 

at St. Elizabeth Seton, Baldwinsville NY. Please 

RSVP to vocations@syrdio.org.  

Each year members of the vocation team and 

priests and seminarians of the Diocese face off 

against adults and youth representing a parish  

during the Men in Black softball game. The annual 

game is both a fun activity and a special way to 

support and raise awareness of vocations. 

Please remember in your prayers… 
 

Please pray for all health care workers of our  

parish serving in this crisis of Covid 19. That God 

helps to guide their decisions and to keep them 

safe as well. We pray for,   

Dr. Patrick Abt,  

Alisa Albanese, PA, 

 Gia DeMichele, Hospital Administrator 

Claire Dwyer, Nurse, 

Christopher Jacques, EMS,  

Lynda Keller, Nurse,  

Ross Mathewson, Nurse,  

Joseph and Rita Nicoletti, Nurses,  

Robert C. Palucci, Nurse,  

Dr. Alyssa Toia,  

Stacy Toia, Nurse,  

and Lauren Townley, Nurse. 

Serving our Country 
 

Always keep in your prayers all our brave  

servicemen and women.  Especially the following: 

Anthony Cangemi, 

Richard L. Cooper,  

Jack McAndrew,  

Kristen Fekete, 

Matthew McAndrew,  

Bryan M. Oakes and 

Rob Smith.  

Thank you for your service..  

 

Summer RCIA course with Fr. Joseph Scardella 

 

The Office of Formation for Ministry is offering a 

summer RCIA course Wednesday evenings: July 

21,28, August 4 and 11 from 6:00 to 9:00 pm. The 

course is open to any adult in the diocese who has 

an interest in this ministry as well as FFM       

candidates and Commissioned Lay Ministers.  

Participants will learn about the RCIA process, 

how it should be experienced and implemented, 

and how is leads adults on a journey of faith to the 

person of Jesus Christ.  

This course is free for currently enrolled FFM   

students. $70.00 for others (including textbooks). 

If you are interested please register at 

https://bit.ly/2021RCIAReg. 


